
LIVINGSTON COUNTY BOARD 
PROPERTY COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF JANUARY 3, 2018 
 
Present: Allen 
 
Absent:  Ingles, Weber, Goembel, Holt, Mays, Weller 
 
Also Present: Chairman Bob Young, Executive Director Alina Hartley, Finance Director John 

Clemmer, Sup. Bill Cox, Network & Computer Systems Administrator Jon Sear, 
Human Resources Director Ginger Harris 
 

The meeting was cancelled due to lack of quorum.  A rescheduled meeting will be held on 
January 11, 2018 at 5:00 p.m.. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Alina M. Hartley 
Executive Director 

 


